
Parent 20 Clicks 
18.12.2020
End of Term 2



http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SIWgaSh8R_I


Start of term 3: January 2021
For information

Please read the attached letter.

To support your child using their Chromebooks, please watch this video 
created by Mr Patching.

Do remember we are only an email away if you need any support.

The Kingsdown Team.

https://www.kingsdownschool.co.uk/images/documents/20201218-Latest_announcement_from_the_Government.pdf
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NF91S-uoDKQ


Message from The Department for Education concerning notification of positive 
Covid test during the Christmas holiday:

Please notify the school by emailing hbrown@kingsdownschool.co.uk if all of the 
following applies, The student:
● develops symptoms during the period up to and including Sunday 20 

December, and
● has been in school 2 days prior to either symptoms (or when tested - if 

asymptomatic), and 
● receives a positive result by Thursday 24 December

We do not need to be informed if symptoms develop after Sunday 20 December, 
even if a positive test result is received.  Parents and carers should follow contact 
tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace.



Stay safe over 
the Winter break


